
 

 

The Council for the Town of Hanley has 

declared there will be 1-day of FREE pickup 

and disposal of yard brush, tree and hedge 

cuttings/limbs. 

Wednesday, August 30th  
 

• Items must be accessible at the front street curb, we don’t go on to 

your lawn or into your yard. 

• All large pieces must be manageable for one person (we 

recommend limbs be no longer than 6 feet).  If the limb is to big it 

will be left at your curb. 

• Limbs must be bundled. 
 

• No garbage pickup. 
 

• Phone the town office (306-544-2223) to make your pickup 

request. 

Remember - The annual ban on pruning elm trees in Saskatchewan to help curb the spread of Dutch elm 

disease (DED) is in effect now until August 31. During this period, it is illegal to prune elm trees. 
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